
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 294:W/E 29th June 2018 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming week to : 

 
 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following  
classes for winning the attendance 
awards for week ending  22nd June  

 

KS1:Y2  96.79%  
 

KS2:Y4  99.33%  

Summer Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.4% 

 2 days missed  = 96.9% 
 

 3 days missed = 95.3%  
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE 
TREAT 

Please note that a penalty notice 
may be issued if a leave of absence 

is taken without permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

BONUS BALL DRAWS 
 

The winning number from the  
bonus ball draw for 23rd June was 
number 53 - Chelle Gordon 
 

If you are interested in playing our 
bonus ball weekly, please see Mrs 
Oliver-Prince or the office staff. 
Each number is £1.00. 

So Proud of Our Children 
 

On Wednesday some children were playing in the woods during playtime 
(supervised) when a member of the public threw a Lucozade bottle over the 
fence. One of the children said to that person (whom they couldn’t see) ‘Hey 
– our school isn’t a junk yard!’ to which that member of the public replied, 
F*** off you little faggots."  
 

I don’t need to tell you how I feel about this, and I’m sure you feel the same.  
 

All I can say is I’m so proud that children want to look after the school and the 
woodlands, I’m also really proud that they were prepared to stand up for 
what is right. I’d never want children to put themselves in danger but I’m sure 
the child concerned knew that he / she was safe (unseen) behind the screen.  
 

if you hear anyone outside of school bragging about this incident, please let 
us know. 

Tuesday 26th June 2018 

 Y5 trip - £3.00 

 Y6 Fundraiser 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 27th June 2018 

 Y1 class assembly   

 Y3 trip - £3.15 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Thursday 28th June 2018 

 Y3 trip - £9.00 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 29th June 2018 

 Y6 trip - £12.60 

 Non uniform day  - 
(except Year 6) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 2nd July 2018 
Y6 Transition at Castleview   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 3rd July 2018 

 Sports Day - 1st attempt    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 4th July 2018 

 Sports Day - 2nd attempt    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Saturday 7th July 2018 

 Saturday rehearsals - 9-3     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 9th July 2018 

 Y5 trip - £3.25     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 10th July 2018 

 Tall Ships singing - 2pm     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Thursday 12th July 2018 

 New Reception meeting 
11am or 2.30pm     

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 13th  July 2018 

 Nursery closed all day - 
new children visit     

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 16th July 2018 

 Gym & Dance display  - 
4.30pm - £1.00 ticket     

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 17th July 2018 

 Summer Fayre - 1.30pm     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 18th July 2018 

 Show - 6pm - more info to 
follow    

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 20th July 2018 

 Leavers assembly 9.15am 

 Break up for summer  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mon 3rd & Tues 4th Sept 

 INSET - NO CHILDREN    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 5th Sept 2018 

Mr. Bell helps to keep the  
woodland safe for our pupils 

 

“Thank-you” to Mr. Bell for  
working with volunteers to make 
sure children know exactly where 
the culvert bank begins. This was 
a really creative way to mark the 
boundary, and we’re all very 
grateful to Mr. Bell for having 
such good ideas. 

Year 6 Fundraiser  
 

Year Six had a fantastic day running 
their fundraiser to try and raise as 
much money as possible for a leavers’ 
trip and party. All of the children  
thoroughly enjoyed themselves and 
really stepped up to the challenge. We 
were so proud of them all. We man-
aged to raise a grand total of £355.06! 
Thank you to everyone who donated to 
the fundraiser or brought in money to 
spend. It is greatly appreciated.  

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following children who 

achieved the  
BRONZE award this week: 

 

 Conner Raine 

 Irum Tansey 

 Milly Reed 

 Charley Allan 

 Grace Bowman 

 Mia Buckley 

 Sophie Lakeman 
 
 

SILVER award this week 
 

 Tilly - Mae Race 

 Jessie Smith 

 Alexis Wilson 

 Ava Leach 

 Chelsea Austin 

 Alyssa Percy 

 Ashleigh Simpson 

 Oscar Gordon 

 Harry Cheeseborough 

 Harry Lupton 

 Harry Mackay 
 
 

GOLD award this week 
 

 Stephanie Pallas 

 Evie Webster 

 Aimee Taylor 

 Macie Bell 
 
 

DIAMOND award this week 
 

 Charlotte Renno 

 Callum Conlin 

Melek Thatcher 

Lillie-Mae Herron 

Roksana Bura 

Connor Martin 

Lilly Webster 

Amelia Paul 

Lacey-Mae Tucker 
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